
Henrietta Street 

Leigh, WN7 1LP 

 

 

 

Leigh C.E. Primary School 

Headteacher Mrs C Oxborough 

 

 

T: 01942 671389 

E: Enquiries@admin.leighceprimary.wigan.sch.uk 
 

 www.leighceprimary.co.uk 

6th December 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Week 
It's been a joyous week at Leigh CE with all classes enjoying their Christmas preparations. 
Each day has been filled with music, singing, laughter and lots of glitter!  Our school hall is 
looking fabulous with the Christmas Tree taking centre stage. The children really displayed 
their creative flair when making the tree decorations.  Thank you to everyone who entered 
our competition. 
The Reception children treated us all to a beautiful Advent Worship.  They spoke about their 
preparations for Christmas and of course had lots of singing and dancing to share.   
Our School Choir have also been busy this week. Wednesday night saw them open the Leigh 
Carol Service and this morning they sang at Leigh Infirmary. I am receiving some lovely 
comments about our children as they are out and about representing our school. We have 
lots to feel proud about! 
Thank you to all the families who have contributed to our Pantomime visit. The Children are 
becoming very excited. If you still have not returned your slip, please return is ASAP so we 
can obtain final numbers. 
 
Attendance Fortnight 
Well done to everyone who has worked incredibly hard to have 100% attendance over the 
past two weeks.  This week’s winners were Yr1/2 LS with an incredible 99%.  Let's all  aim for 
this every week! 
 
EYFS and KS1 Nativity 
On Wednesday 11th December the children in Reception and KS1 will perform their 
Christmas Performance. The morning show will begin at 10.00am, doors will open at 
9.15am.  The afternoon performance will begin at 1.45pm, doors will open at 1.20pm.  
Please ensure that you bring your tickets along. There will be an opportunity to purchase 
raffle tickets for our Christmas hamper. 

Polling Day                                                                                                                                            
Please remember that school will be closed on Thursday 12th December due to the General 
Election. For anyone who has ordered their child a packed lunch, these are available from  
11.00am - 12.30pm  and can be collected from the school office. 

 
 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend with your children.    

                         

Mrs Oxborough 
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Forthcoming Dates 

 

 

 Monday 16th December: Christmas dinner – all children are invited to wear a 
Christmas jumper to school on this day. 
 

 Tuesday 17th December: EYFS and KS1 Pantomime visit. Contributions of £12.50 
should be paid via parent pay before the visit and would be gratefully received. 
 

 Wednesday 18th December: KS2 Pantomime visit. Contributions of £12.50 should be 
paid via parent pay before the visit and would be gratefully received. 
 

 Thursday 19th December: KS2 Christmas Service in church at 9.30am.  All families and 
friends are welcome, and we would love to see you there. 
 

 Thursday 19th December: school closes for Christmas at 1.15pm 

 

 


